CORRESPONDENCE
4/22/2019
DOCUMENT NO. 03822-2019

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz

Sent: Monday, April 22, 2019 10:06 AM
To: 'Phyllis Shaw'

Subject: RE: PSC Contact Form

Alright, we will place you in docket 20190005-WS as an interested persons.

Sincerely,

Brian Schulty

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Brian.Schultz@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Phyllis Shaw [mailto:PSHAW@hollywoodfl.org]
Sent: Monday, April 22, 2019 9:52 AM

To: Brian Schultz

Subject: RE: PSC Contact Form

Good morning Mr. Schultz
Yes that is the one

Thank you

Phyllis Shaw

Utilities Accounting Supervisor
V - 954-921-3930

Fax: 954-921-3491
pshaw@hollywoodfl.org

“Give, but give until it hurts” Mother Teresa
g4 Please consider the environment before printing this email

From: Brian Schultz [mailto:BSchultz@psc.state.fl.us]
Sent: Monday, April 22, 2019 9:48 AM

To: Phyllis Shaw <PSHAW @hollywoodfl.org>
Subject: PSC Contact Form




Good Morning Phyllis Shaw,

We received your email about being placed on a distribution list for Annual Reestablishment of price increase/decrease
index, we do not have an automatic distribution list we would have to place you in the docket for it as an interested
persons for you to receive notifications on this matter. If you want to take a look at docket 20180005-WS to see if that is
what you are wanting and if so we can place you in the docket 20190005-WS (this year’s version of the docket) as an
interested person and then every year you would need to send in a request to be placed in the docket every year as a an
interested persons. | will include the link to look at the filings in the 20180005-WS docket to see if that is what you are
wanting, (http://www.floridapsc.com/ClerkOffice/DocketFiling?docket=20180005). If there is anything else we can help
you with let us know.

Sincerely,

Brian Schulty

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Brian.Schultz@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

Phyllis Shaw

Utilities Accounting Supervisor
City of Hollywood

Public Utilities

P.O. Box 229045

Hollywood, FL 33022-9045
Office: 954-921-3930

E-mail: PSHAW@hollywoodfl.org

Notice: Florida has a broad public records law. All correspondence sent to the City of Hollywood via e-mail may be subject to disclosure
as a matter of public record.






